
Officials Report  

June 20, 2013 

 

 Summer championship meets are currently being staffed. LC Senior Champs will be an 

Officials Qualifying Meet offering all evaluations except N3 final starter. 

 

 The first Administrative Official clinic was held and attracted 21 participants.  Additional 

clinics will be offered. 

 

 The Officials Committee supports the idea of local training of Open Water officials in 

anticipation of the first PVS sponsored OW meet on Sept 14.  PVS will publicize additional 

OW events and training opportunities for officials.  If there is sufficient interest in OW 

officiating by PVS officials, we will develop a local training and certification program.  

 

 The 2013 Tom Dolan Invitational will be an Officials Qualifying Meet. We are in the process 

of securing a national evaluator for that meet. 

 

 Many summer league stroke and turn clinics have been held recently. Those clinics which 

are taught by PVS instructors and follow the PVS clinic outline will satisfy the clinic 

requirement for PVS stroke and turn certification.  This has proven to be another effective 

recruiting tool for new PVS officials. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Rubin  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


